
Restroom Final Design Review Meeting @ GEC 
Jun 21, 2012 
 

 

NOTICE 

TOWN OF LEEDS 

(posted Town Hall, Johnson’ Sales, South Leeds Garage) 

  

On Thursday, June 21, 2012, at 12:00 pm, the Town of Leeds Board will attend a Final Design Review Meeting 
regarding the Leeds Town Hall Restroom Renovation project.  The meeting will be held at General Engineering 
Company, 916 Silver Lake Drive, Portage, WI.   

 Decisions on the Final Design and additional project dates will be finalized.  

 No other Town of Leeds business will be acted upon at this meeting. 

   

Linda Foley, Clerk 

608-635-2302 

townofleeds@centurytel.net 
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